From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 8:46:47 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Peter

Last Name :
Weiss

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I am Council Member Peter Weiss, of the City of Oceanside. Currently, I represent Council District 4.

I write as an individual to urge you to support Map 13a v.1-6 and ask that you endeavor to maintain the North
County Supervisor District as it presently is, a mix of urban and rural, coastal and inland.

As a former Oceanside City Manager, I am very familiar with the many overlapping responsibilities of incorporated
cities and special districts that are a distinctive feature of North County.

As an elected leader of an incorporated city, I believe it important that our neighboring unincorporated communities
be maintained within the North County Supervisor District.

Map 13a v.1-6 respects North County’s communities of interest where we share common social and economic
interests. Map 13a v. 1-6 provides a fair and representative district and I urge you to support it.

Peter Weiss
Oceanside City Council
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